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SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

REAL-KILL7

WATER BASED

CRAWLING INSECT KILLER

KILLS: ANTS, SPIDERS, EARWIGS,
ROACHES & OTHER UNWANTED BUGS

PRESSURIZED CONTACT &
RESIDUAL CRACK, CREVICE & SPOT

INSECTICIDE SPRAY

DOMESTIC

400 g

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NO CFC=s

CAUTION            EXPLOSIVE

REG. NO. 25802 P.C.P. ACT

For use as a spot or crack and crevice treatment to kill
spiders, sowbugs, earwigs, cockroaches, crickets, millipedes,
silverfish, ants, fleas, carpet beetles, brown dog ticks,
cluster flies, house flies. 

GENERAL DIRECTIONS:

Hold container approximately 30 cm from surface being sprayed
and spray until wet.  Thorough applications produce a coating
which will vaporize into cracks and crevices for insect
control.  If reinfestations occur, repeat applications as
necessary.  Provide adequate ventilation after indoor use. 
KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY FROM SURFACE UNTIL DRY.

INDOOR USE:  Thoroughly treat cracks and crevices and spots
along and behind baseboards, underneath furniture and
equipment, around garbage containers, localized areas of



floors under floor coverings and other places where insects
hide or are seen.

OUTDOOR USE: Spot Treatment: Spray outside surfaces of
screens, doors, window frames, foundations, patios, light
fixtures and other places where insects may alight, or
congregate and enter.  The cluster flies and house flies will
be killed when they land on the treated surfaces.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS,
ANIMALS, FOOD STUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED
AREAS.  DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  Do not use in areas
where food is handled, prepared or stored.  May cause skin
and/or eye irritation.  Product is very toxic to fish.  Do not
contaminate water by improper use or disposal.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stove
or other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50EC.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  In case of contact with the skin, wash
with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 15
minutes, get medical attention.  If irritation develops or
persists, contact physician.  If accidentally swallowed call
Physician or Poison Control Centre immediately.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press button to release
all pressure, then dispose of in household garbage.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN..............................0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE...........0.250%
PERMETHRIN.....................................0.200%

Questions? Or Comments?
Call 800-897-8524

Made for Realex,
Division of United Industries Corp.

P.O. Box 15842
St. Louis, MO USA

63114-0842
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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